COUNCIL OF EUROPE

C

SECRETARIAT GENERAL

Please quote:

RH ST/am

Strasbourg, 10 May 1994

Subject: Select committee of experts on the responsability of blood transfusion centres (SP-R-RT), 28-30 September 1993, Strasbourg.

Dear Dr Rejman,

At its meeting on 1-2 February 1994, the Bureau of the SP-HM (Committee of experts on blood transfusion and Immunohaematology) felt that the work of the above mentioned Committee should continue. Meanwhile the Bureau of the European Health Committee has proposed that the terms of reference should be modified and better targetted for the work to continue.

As you are member of the SP-HM (next meeting, 4-5 October in Strasbourg), the Bureau proposed that you

- present the results of the SP-R-RT meeting,
- identify most current and relevant issues,
- inform the SP-HM whether a recommendation could be prepared on the basis of the joint report,
- and, if necessary, propose new terms of reference to finish the work.

Thanking you for your cooperation, I remain,

Yours sincerely,

GRO-C

Sylvie THOLOMIER
Administrator
Health and Social Policy Division

Dr A REJMAN
Department of Health
Eileen House, Room 420
80-94 Newington Causeway
LONDON SE1 6EF

Postal address:

> Mr Three Ust

COUNCIL OF EUROPE Boite postale 431 R6 F-67006 Strasbourg Cedex FRANCE Telephone: 88 41 20 00

Telex: 870943 EUR F

88 41 27 81/82/83